CORBETT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO.39

CANDIDATE INFORMATION SHEET
BOARD MEMBER VACANCY
Vacancies will be filled by appointment by the Board; however, the appointee must be a legally
registered voter and must have been a resident within the district for one year immediately
preceding the appointment.

Please fill out and return to the Corbett School District office, via email, fax or in person.

Name _|< 114 Lindsay K 08 -0l - 2024
Last J First J Initial Date

Home Address 23940 SE Rickert Road Corbett OR 93019

MailingAddress if different__in /a Phone_(503) 615 -2345

Home e-mail address Yl‘loci'l"bl“ncisdb} @ %Ma;'-COM
Business Address_219_NE 2(1™ Avenue, Cresham OR 9?1030
Business e-mail Address kina} ol@ gﬂsham Jdelz. or.vS Phone (%03) 412 - L300

Occupation__ 1" eacher, Grechamn Barlow Scheol Digtrict

No. of years in District b+

Do you have children attending Corbett School District? \,lcs. two

Which schools?__CAPS . onc child &n‘l'cvinj ™ qrade and
the other  chuld M*MM3 g™ ajlv'aole

Have you worked on any school committees? __nQ

If so, which committees? n'/g

Other community or business activities__C o ach fov lj suth Sport § , MUVa I

\‘)ainfinj and pubUc art.

Do you have other commitments which may conflict with your participation and attendance at school
board meetings?___ N0

Why do you wish to be appointed to the school board position?
P‘MSC See atrached

board vacancy application



Why do you wish to be appointed to the school board position?

I am a teacher and I care deeply about strengthening education for my kids and all the
students in the Corbett School District. I want our students to feel academically prepared
for whatever they would like to pursue after highschool. I want them to have
opportunities to grow and connect with each other through our athletics, arts, music,
CTE and other programs.

I would like to be a part of the School Board’s work around creating fiscal stability,
improving district facilities, and strengthening academic outcomes for students. I believe
my experience in education will offer a useful perspective as the Board makes decisions
that impact our students. I am also eager to learn from your perspectives as people who
have stepped up to support our kids and our schools. I enjoy collaboration and
appreciate opportunities to learn and grow.



